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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal and Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 

Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

 

Transport for NSW is building a new 

substation on Lusty Street in Wolli Creek 

to provide power supply for future rail 

services and allow us to decommission 

redundant services. 

What work are we doing?  

In June 2024 we will use hand tools and an elevated 

working platform to test an existing power cable 

inside the rail corridor on Railway Street, Banksia, 

between Godfrey Street and Knight Street.  

Testing is required to ensure the cable can be 

integrated with the new electrical network once 

construction of the new substation in Wolli Creek has 

been completed. Testing will not impact power at 

residential premises.  

When and where we’ll be working 

Testing of the power cable will occur between 6am and 

6pm on Saturday 22 June and Sunday 23 June 2024.   

The work will take place during a scheduled Sydney 

Trains trackwork period when the power cable can be 

safely disconnected. Please refer to the map overleaf 

for work location.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

What will this mean for you?  

You may notice: 

• increased workers and vehicles in and near 

the work area  

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Managing our impacts  

We understand construction activities may cause 

disruption for the community and thank you for 

patience during the upcoming work.  

We will seek to minimise impacts as much as 

possible and adhere to strict environmental 

conditions relating to noise, vibration and dust 

management 
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Location of work 
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